
To: OHR Government Oversight Committee, 

 

I am informing you that as a citizen of Ohio, I support the passing of HB 51, the Second 

Amendment Preservation Act. I will not be attending the meeting, but I am submitting my 

comments as written-only testimony in favor of the Bill. 

 

I am hoping that you will consider my testimony and the testimony of others who are in favor of 

this Bill. 

 

Respectfully, 

Bruce A. Krall 

 
 


